
    

                 Mrs. Reichert/ Miss Murphy Life Skills 

              October 2019 Newsletter 

 

Hello Lake Shore Parents or Guardians, 

We have enjoyed our first month of school and have settled nicely into our daily routine. 

We are looking forward to many exciting activities this Fall! 

 We will begin our Community Based Internships on Tuesday October 15
th
.There will be a 

separate sheet going home that will outline the placement and objectives of each Internship experience 

which will explain the location, job objectives, appropriate attire and name of Job Coach. 

 We also have begun shopping at Tops and making recipes in our kitchen the past few weeks! All 

the students are getting great experience planning, prepping and creating delicious recipes each week. 

 This month’s Unique Learning System Theme is “Dress for Success”. The unit provides lessons 

and activities about the importance of looking your best and making a good first impression. As we assist 

our young adults in the transition from school to work, it is necessary they receive training in grooming 

and self- care skills that will help build self -confidence for the future. 

 Our class will be participating in the Freshman Boot camp team building activities with Mr. 

Connor on Friday, Oct.4
th
. The class will enjoy a hot dog lunch and great music during the activities! This 

is also the date of our Emergency Dismissal that we have each year as well. Students leave 15 minutes 

early this day.  Once again, Mr. Connor’s Leadership class will be coming to our room and participating 

in various group activities with our students in the Life Skills program starting at the end of October! 

 We will be visiting Pumpkinville for our October field trip on Friday, October 18
th
. There will be 

more information sent home as we get closer to the date of the trip.  

 The seniors were asked to bring in a baby picture and a quote that would be used in the yearbook. 

The deadline is October 4
th
. We will send another form home if needed. 

 Please note the important dates for the month of October, such as American Heritage Day and 

Supt. Conference Day.  We wish you a Happy Fall season Everyone! 



 *SENIORS WILL BE RECEIVING A DATE TO GET THEIR 

SENIOR PORTRAITS TAKEN AT SCHOOL. INFORMATION WILL BE 

SENT HOME REGARDING THESE DATES.    

 

Important Dates 

Fri, Oct. 4
th

 Emergency Dismissal-All students will be dismissed 15 minutes 

early. 

Mon. Oct. 14
th

- NO SCHOOL AMERICAN HERITAGE DAY 

Tues. Oct. 15
th

- BOE Regular Meeting 

Fri. Oct. 18
th

- Field Trip to Pumpkinville- more details will be sent home 

before the trip 

Fri. Oct. 25
th

- NO SCHOOL FOR STUDENTS- SUPT. CONFERENCE DAY 

If you have any questions or concerns, please email me at 

maureen.reichert@lscsd.org or call the classroom at 926-3799. I will get back 

to you as soon as possible. Thank you! 

Sincerely, 

Maureen Reichert 

Dawn Murphy 
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